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H. M. GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR

Gibraltar Courts Service
277 Main Street
Gibraltar

CIRCULAR TO ALL CHAMBERS

28 May 2014

Improvements to Court Facilities

This is to inform you that works in the Robing Rooms have now been completed and the

facilities will be open for use as from 30" May 2014.

Please note that in order to access these facilities you will be provided on request by our Security

Staff with a security code which you will need to key in.

The Gibraltar Courts Service accepts no liability for any loss of or damage to any personal

effects left on these premises.

Acting Chief Executive




